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CANCELLATION of 2/13/2024 Court Calendar due to
WINTER WEATHER

Due to the impending winter weather storm, the criminal court session/calendar previously
scheduled to take place on Tuesday, February 13, 2024 has been cancelled.

If you are a defendant whose matter was previously scheduled to be heard on February
13, 2024, please call your attorney for an update as to your next court date.

If you are a non-calendared third-party looking for information or an update about a case
that was previously scheduled to be heard on February 13, 2024, please call the Court no
earlier than 11 a.m. on Wednesday, February 14, 2024 (914-670-3010).
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